
INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 31ST BUSINESS MEETING OF THE ADVISORY BOARD ON TECHNICAL
ASPECTS ON THE LAW OF THE SEA (ABLOS)

DHN, BRAZIL 07 & 08 OCTOBER 2024

Dear Members of the ABLOS and Observers, 

1. All members of the ABLOS are hereby invited to attend the 31 st Business Meeting of the
ABLOS which will be held at the Directorate of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil, on 07 & 08
October 2024 followed by a seminar on 09 October 2024. All participants must register using the
IHO Online Registration .

2. The theme of  the seminar  is  “UNCLOS:  spreading  the  word”  and ABLOS members are
invited to attend and actively participate. All details including registration (which must be made
separately  to  BM31)  can  be  found  on  the  dedicated  conference  web  page
(https://www.ablos.org/conferences/).

Yours sincerely,

Marco Antônio Linhares Soares 
Vice Admiral

Director

https://online.iho-khoa.kr/registration.show?title=31st%20Meeting%20of%20the%20Advisory%20Board%20on%20Law%20of%20the%20Sea&all=false&open=true&closed=false&planned=true&history=false&popup=false

